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The OttoBock Juvo B4 is a compact but super robust 
and durable powerchair for reliable everyday use. A 
rear-wheel drive powerchair, the B4 offers enhanced 
safety and comfortable damping characteristics for 
outdoor use.

It is also compact and manoeuvrable indoors. 
Permanent drive wheel suspension compensates for 
uneven surfaces and the electric wheelchair’s total 
width of just 590mm makes it easier to drive through 
narrow doorways and navigate in confined spaces.

Like all models in the Juvo product line, the B4 
features a modular design and offers a high level of 
flexibility.

OttoBock Juvo B4
Powerchair

Drive wheels suspension Rear anti-tippers External power sockets



Book an assessment:  

customerservices@felgains.com   |   01473 741144 felgains.com  | 2

Choose your seating Attendant Control

Juvo B4

Seat Width 340 – 560 mm (13.4 - 22 in)

Seat Depth 340 – 580 mm (13.4 - 22.8in)

Seat Height 410 – 570 mm (16 - 22.4in)

Max Speed 6 / 7.2 / 10 km/h

Batteries AGM 53 Ah (C5) / Gel 63 Ah (C5)

Max Range
35 km with AGM battery 53 Ah (C5) / 

45 km with gel battery 63 Ah (C5)

Turning Radius 800 mm (31.4in)

Max User Weight 160 kg (25 st)

Crash Tested Yes

Warranty 2 years

OttoBock’s Attendant Control option is the perfect 
solution for caregivers or companions who need to 
take control of a power wheelchair.

Standard Seating comes in four sizes with an 
adaptable seat width and depth. It has a folding 
backrest, tension-adjustable back upholstery, 
flip-up armrests and three leg support styles.

Vario Adjust Seat (VAS) is highly adjustable to 
match your measurements, even if they change. 
The Ergo-Joint back angle adjustment largely 
eliminates shear forces, while the seat frame 
offers various mounting options including lateral 
supports.

Compatible with both seat systems,  

Contour Package offers ergonomic 

seating cushions developed with 

therapists. Available in a range of 

sizes and contours, they offer 

excellent lateral stability and 

optimal pelvic positioning.


